
 

 

 

The Heights Primary School 

Key Stage One Parent Planner: Summer 1 Week 6 

Dear Parents/Carers 

This term our theme is: Amazing Animals 

This week we will be: 

English This week we will continue to research and create fact files for our 

chosen animals.  

Mathematics In Mathematics we are working on number problems and revisiting 2d 

and 3d shapes – ensuring we can recognise them and use the appropriate 

mathematical language to describe. 

Topic We will continue to learn about the six animal groups and will research 

our upcoming visit to Marwell Zoo (Please do a sun dance for us!)  

 

Wow! Two weeks to go!  This week is a very busy one as we have our move up day on 

Thursday and will then be going to Marwell Zoo on Friday.  Miss Hiles and I went for a 

reccie last Thursday and we know the children are going to have an amazing time.  

Please ensure your child is wearing their PE kit and has with them a light rain coat and 

a sun hat etc. The weather is so unpredictable at present so we must plan for all 

eventualities.  They will each need a throw away packed lunch in a named, disposable 

bag, including two drinks. 

 

We will leave school shortly after 9a.m and will be back by the time school ends. 

 

We have sent out the final spellings and times tables tests for this academic year so 

the children will take their tests as normal on Monday but will not bring any new ones 

home. 

 

The end of year reports will be with you tomorrow. We are very proud of the children 

and all they have achieved this year. 

 

The Year 1 Team  


